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Enschede, March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear resident(s), 

 

This year, you came to live in Enschede. Hopefully you enjoy living here and you already feel at home in your 

new neighborhood. 

The city council and the mayor and aldermen of Enschede would like to meet you. 

 

I therefore cordially invite you to: 

 

“Enschede Ontmoet” 

 

Saturday 20 April at 10.00 am in the Enschede city hall, Langestraat 24  

 

 

During this meeting, you will get to know the city better, meet members of the municipal administration, and  

you will get a ‘behind the scenes' look at the town hall. At the same time, you can meet people from the city 

who - like you - have not lived in Enschede for very long. 

 

 

Program: 

10.00-10.15 am  Walk-in  

10.15 am   Welcome and quiz 'How well do you know Enschede' by Mayor Bleker 

10:40 am Opportunity to meet members of the city council, view the town hall, and a presentation 

of the history and development of the city in the municipal archives. 

   For children (up to ± 12 years) there is a craft corner 

11.45 – 13.00 am Discover the city centre: guided walking tour of the city centre 

 

I hope to welcome you on Saturday 20 April during “Enschede Ontmoet”.  

Of course, coffee, tea and a snack will be provided. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        

Register 

You can register for the meeting until 5 April via www.enschede.nl/enschedeontmoet. 

Here, you can also indicate how many people you will bring with you and whether you will participate in the city 

walk. If you do not have internet access, you can register via the phone number 14 053.  

 

Please bring this letter to the meeting, as this letter is also your admission ticket.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Roelof Bleker 

Mayor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

City hall, Langestraat 24, Enschede 

 


